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TILLAMOOK COUNTY COMMISSION REPORT IN THE HEADLIGHT HERALD

TRASK RIVER ROAD 
SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

Tillamook County and the Oregon Department of Forestry entered into an intergovernmental agreement where
during timber sales in 2005, 2006 and 2007, a portion of the funds from each sale in the Trask basin will be paid
to Tillamook County to fund public safety improvements on Trask River Road.

The Road Department is planning to start work on Trask River Road from MilePost 3.480 to MilePost 12.570.
It is our intent to make the safety improvements while the traffic continues to use the road.  A summary list of
work to be accomplished in accordance with the IGA was mailed to residents on Trask River Road last week.

If you have any questions about the Trask River Road Project, please attend the next meeting of the Road
Advisory Committee on March 14, 2005 at 3:00pm at the Board of Commissioners Conference Room, 201
Laurel, Tillamook.  This will be one of the first agenda items.  If you have additional questions, please contact
the Road Department at 503-842-3419.
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